
The second campout of the season was a wet 
weather weekend. We had a small crowd, 
eleven rigs as well as our 2 seasonal campers 
were in attendance. Saturday evening John 
and Marilyn Stokes came to dance; it was 
great to see them.  

The club enjoyed our lobster lunch it was the 
only time there was complete silence. All 
could be heard was cracking shells.  Everyone 
left full and satisfied. This could be the first 
annual lobster lunch, only time will tell. 

Next month we will be our Charity Breakfast 
for the IWK.  Flyers will be placed at the office 
and the washrooms as well as the rec center. 
The breakfast will be from 8:00 am to 9:30 
am.  Then this courageous group will hold a 
yard sale from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm.   Please 
bring your items for the sale.  

 Much thanks to Bill & Sylvia Power for 
stepping in as conveners in the absence of Al 
& Mitizi Durham. 
 
Well, Sid & Eileen Glennie had their first 
weekend as food coordinators. They did a 
wonderful job.  What the members were not 
aware of until our Saturday morning was that 
Sid LOVES to shop.  

 

 

 

  

Camp News 

Conveners 

Musings: 

WINNERS: 50/25/25   $18.75 

Paula Dunn 
Clyde Tanner 

 
Free night of camping: 

Betty & Ray Cochrane 
 

Up-coming Events 
Campground Breakfast & Yard Sale – July 15, 

2017 

Campground Crib Tournament – August 19, 2017 

Poker Run – September 9, 2017 

BLUENOSE RV SQUARES 

Conveners for next campout will be: 

Paula Dunn 

Barb MacDonald 

Ann Mills 

The next campout will take place at 

Elm River Campground. 

July 14-16, 2017 
 

When booking your weekend please let 
Clyde and Betty know if you are staying on 

Thursday night as well. 
 

Please contact Clyde & Betty Tanner to 
confirm attendance, phone 902-876-7434 

or email ctanner@ns.sympatico.ca 
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